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Last Game This Saturday, March 31 28 Mar 2007

With no girls on probation and only Amanda out due to injury, we have enough players for our
final game against the Notre Dame Lady Irish this Saturday! The game will immediately follow the
6th grade game in our home gym. In other words, be thereby 10:30. Wear the white uniforms, as we are
the home team.

Saturday Trip to Discovery Kingdom (“Marine World”)

Juney Valle has organized a trip to Marine World (now called Discovery Kingdom) after the
games for the 5th grade team. The 7th grade team is welcome to come. They can get a group rate of
$21.99 per child if you don’t already have a season ticket, but you have to respond by Friday (March
30).

Tuesday, Thursday Practices Important
Because it’s been a long time since the entire team has practiced together, it is important that we

devote the last practices to working as a team, especially for the last game agaist Notre Dame. They are
the third-strongest team in our schedule.

Watching the St. Basil vs. St. Vincent Game
This Friday, March 30, a number of girls will go to the St. Vincent gym to watch them play St. Basil.

Because we know girls from both schools, it’ll be fun to cheer both teams on! See me if your child needs
a ride.

The Upcoming Week

. Thursday: Practice at 7:15pm as usual.
. Friday: No game, but some of us will watch the St. Vincent-St. Basil games.
. Saturday: Game against Notre Dame immediately after 6th grade game.
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Other News:
. We have a website! The game schedule, contact numbers, snack schedule, and past

newsletters are all available at <http://www.bagnol.org/stars>.
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